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Members of the School Building Advisory Committee:

 

Thank you for the time and effort you have contributed to the School Building Advisory Committee.

 

My husband and I moved to Maine 35 years ago and built our home in Cape Elizabeth.  Our only son was in college
then and never attended school here.

 

Option E seems the most viable and financially sound selection of the three choices being considered for the following
reasons:  the cost is not substantially higher than the others, Option E addresses most of the inadequacies in the
existing buildings, it is the least disruptive to the students.

 

I encourage you to vote for Option E.

 

Barbara Schenkel
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